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Diary Dates 
April 

30th  Class 1 visit to Bristol Zoo 

May 

7th  Bank holiday 

14th- 17th SAT’s Week 

21st Whole class photographs 

23rd  Fun sports with Pro-Stars 

24th  Class 1 Show and Share 

2.15pm 

25TH  Sponsored Walk 

25th  End of term 

June 

4th  Return to school 

5th  Class 3 start Gym 

6-8th  Class 4 Residential 

12th  Pre-School Sports Day 

14th  Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Minute Counts 
Reading is one of our key homework requirements.  To 

see why, check this out: 

 

Child A reads 1 minute a day = 180 minutes in a school 

year = 8,000 words 

Child B reads 5 minutes a day = 900 minutes in a school 

year = 282,000 words 

Child C reads 20 minutes a day = 3,600 minutes in a 

school year = 1,800,000 words 

 

Cricket Coaching 
Class 2 and 3 are thoroughly enjoying their coaching 

this term as part of All Stars Cricket.  If you are interested 

in your child taking this on out of school, there are All 

Star sessions running in the evening at St Johns Cricket 

Club.  Please see our notice board for more details.   

 

Class 3 

Miss Bosley would like to congratulate the children for 

their impeccable behavior when they went to see the 

safeguarding play – In the Net.  She was very proud of 

them.   

 

Parent Helpers 
We are very lucky to have a loyal band of 

parents/grandparents who come into school and listen 

to the children read – I am sure that they would agree that it is hugely rewarding!  However, we 

need more!  If you could spare even half an hour a week, it would make such a difference to 

the children.  If you can help, let us know. 

 

Our Super-Hero! 
We are all very proud of Oakley in Class 1.  When his Nan fell out of her wheelchair, he checked 

that she was ok, made sure that she didn’t move and then called his mum on the phone to let 

her know what had happened, staying with his nan the whole time.  What a star! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 

We are beginning our collection for the Christmas Shoeboxes again.  Throughout 

May we will be collecting: 

Hair care items e.g. brushes, combs, grips bobbles etc 
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Rights from the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child.  

This month we are learning: 

Article 14 – Every child has the right to follow their own religion 

Article 24 – Children have the right to good quality health care – the best health care 

possible – to safe drinking water, nutritious food, a clean and safe environment, and 

information to help them stay healthy. 
 

Steam Mills Superstars! 

       
Class 1 Eta Joy, Oakley and George     

Class 2 William and Jacob   

Class 3  Georgia and Ruby 

Class 4  Carly and Jayden 

 


